
 
 

All Tech Electronics has addressed concerns about the ongoing  
Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation. As a supplier to the Aerospace and Defense 

industries, we continue to be operational and functioning. Where practical, 
personnel are working remotely, furthermore we are following guidance as directed 
by the state and federal governments. We are concurrently honoring the President’s 

guidelines for supporting the Defense Industrial Base (DIB) Essential Critical 
Infrastructure Workforce as laid out in a memorandum dated 3/20/2020 by  

The Under Secretary of Defense. 

 “If you work in a critical infrastructure industry, as defined by the Department of 
Homeland Security, you have a special responsibility to maintain your normal work 

schedule.”  

All Tech Electronics will be following the CDC’s guidelines to reduce the risk to our 
employees and we will do all we can to protect the health of our colleagues while at 

our facilities.    

We will continue to provide updates as the situation changes. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us via phone or e-mail. We will 
continue to closely monitor the situation and evaluate additional measures to 

support our customers. 
We will strive to the best of our ability to provide our customers with the highest 

possible level of service under extraordinary and evolving circumstances. 
 

Thank you and stay safe, 
All Tech Electronics 

 


